
 

 

 
 

 

May 12, 2014 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 
Welcome to Martin Luther King, Jr. Middle School. We are anticipating an exciting year of 
learning.  To our new family members, we extend a very special “Welcome” to you.  M. L. King, 
Jr. Middle School strives to provide a peaceful, stable and productive learning environment that 
meets the academic, social and developmental needs of all students.  At King Middle School, we set 
high expectations and celebrate the achievement of every student.  As we prepare for the first day of 
school in our temporary site, here are some important updates and reminders: 

 

• Our New School Address for next year is: 1550 Hosea Williams Dr. N. E.; Atlanta, GA 30317.  
 

• First Day:  Monday, August 4th.  Students will receive their schedules on the first day of school. 
 

• School hours: 9:05 am – 4:05 pm. 
 

• Attendance:  Parents should notify the school office with written documentation when students are 
absent. 

 

• Homeroom Assignments: Students will receive homeroom assignments at Open House in August. 
 

• Uniforms:  Students are required to wear uniforms Monday through Thursday.  Uniform colors are 
crimson, black or gold shirts and khaki pants or skirts. Boys are required to wear belts.   

 

• Transitional Activities: During the month of July we will offer students, parents and the 
community an opportunity to participate in some transitional activities at our new location.   

 

• Contact information: Please make sure your contact information is updated at your current school. 
You will receive additional information over the summer. 

 
We hope the above information is helpful to you as you plan for next school year and we look 
forward to a great school year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paul W. Brown 
Principal 
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